
39TH MEN - 19TH WOMEN WORLD JUNIOR WEIGHTLIFTING CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Lima, Peru, May 3 to 11 2013 

 
March 07, 2013 

 

President of the Member Federation 
General Secretary of the Member Federation 
IWF Officials 

 
INVITATION 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

On behalf of the Peruvian Weightlifting Federation and the Organizing Committee of the 

forthcoming 2013 IWF Junior World Championships, it is my pleasure to invite you to this 

important event which will be held between 3rd and 11th May 2013, Lima, Peru.  

 

The IWF gave us the opportunity to welcome all weightlifting nations to our wonderful city 

where we have already organized several international competitions. Our Organising 

Committee does its best to make the Junior World Championships a memorable event for 

the Weightlifting Family.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you in Lima and extend our famous hospitality in an 

environment of friendship, performance and respect. 

  

With best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

JOSE QUIÑONES GONZALEZ 
President 

Peruvian Weightlifting Federation 

 

 

 
  


